
 

 

 

22/08/2024 

 

 

Southern Regional Planning Panel 

 

 

Dear Panel, 

 

Mittagong Sewage Treatment Plant 

 

 

Wingecarribee Shire Council operates a six sewerage schemes across the Shire, each 

serviced by a dedicated sewage treatment plant (STP) 

 

Significant upgrades are required to the three largest STPs, that is Moss Vale, Bowral and 

Mittagong, to ensure there is sufficient capacity to accommodate the growing populations 

within the schemes. 

 

The construction phase of both Moss Vale STP and Bowral STP upgrades are currently in 

progress, both of which are scheduled to be fully completed by 30 June 2026. 

 

The design phase for Mittagong STP upgrade is currently in progress, with the 

construction phase tentatively forecast for July 2026 to June 2028 – however this is 

subject to receipt of grant funding opportunities. 

 

The treatment capacity of Mittagong STP is being fully utilised by the current catchment 

and so, until the future upgrade works are complete, it cannot accommodate the proposed 

development of 1-5 Rainbow Road Mittagong. 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
Shaun Robinson 

Manager Assets 

 


